
BOARD ACTION 

May 26, 2021 

 

PRESENTATION Tab 1.   Office of Building Services Update and Proposed Fiscal Year 2022 

Budget Presentation 

 

MATULKA 

PRESENTATION Tab 2.   Office of Emergency Medical Services update and proposed Fiscal 

Year 2022 Budget presentation. 

 

BARKER 

PRESENTATION Tab 3.   Office of Public Safety Support Update and Proposed Fiscal Year 

2022 Budget Presentation. 

 

BARKER 

PRESENTATION Tab 4.   Office of Emergency Management Update and Proposed Fiscal Year 

2022 Budget Presentation. 

 

BARKER 

PRESENTATION Tab 5.   Department of Public Works Update and Proposed Fiscal Year 2022 

Budget Presentation. 

 

SCHNEIDER 

PRESENTATION Tab 6.   Office of Veterans Services Update and Proposed Fiscal Year 2022 

Budget Presentation. 

 

HAMILTON 

PRESENTATION Tab 7.   Office of Housing Services Update and Proposed Fiscal Year 2022 

Budget Presentation. 

 

HAMILTON 

PRESENTATION Tab 8.   Office of Community Services Update and Proposed Fiscal Year 

2022 Budget Presentation. 

 

HAMILTON 

PRESENTATION Tab 9.   Office of Facilities Management Update and Proposed Fiscal Year 

2022 Budget Presentation. 

 

SCHNEIDER 

PRESENTATION Tab 10.   Office of Fleet Management Update and Proposed Fiscal Year 2022 

Budget Presentation. 

 

SCHNEIDER 

FOR YOUR 

INFORMATION 

Commr. Parks reminded the Board of the celebration that day at 5:30 p.m. 

honoring the Eustis High School girls’ softball team on their Florida High 

School Athletic Association (FHSAA) Class 4A State Championship win.  

 

PARKS 

FOR YOUR 

INFORMATION 

Commr. Parks shared some information regarding the liberty tree which had 

been discussed by the Board at a previous meeting. 

 

PARKS 

FOR YOUR 

INFORMATION 

Commr. Blake relayed that there would be a flag lowering ceremony in 

recognition of the Memorial Day holiday the coming Monday morning at 6:15 

a.m. at the A. W. Peterson Gun Shop. 

 

BLAKE 
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FOR YOUR 

INFORMATION 

Commr. Campione mentioned that Mike and Claudia Russell had executed the 

easement agreement and dedicated an easement to the county in order to put in 

a baffle box for the Lake Joanna project.  She recognized them for their 

generosity and said she would make sure the residents around Lake Joanna 

were aware of this gesture.  She expressed appreciation for staff’s work on this 

as well. 

 

CAMPIONE 

 


